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A meeting of the Board was called to order by the President, Cliff Mueller at 7:47 p.m.  

Present for the meeting Cliff Mueller, Bonita Hutcheson, Charlotte Herman, Bill Carter, and Eddie 
Kanoza. 

 
Minutes:  The minutes of February 24, 2003 were approved as presented.   
 
Treasurer Report: Roger Rowland e-mailed the treasurer’s report, see exhibit A.  In the 

checking account we have $60.97 and in the savings $15,890.71, for a total of $15,951.68.    
The 990 IRS return was signed and will be mailed. 
The City of Sheridan is looking for new banking facilities.  According to Cliff Mueller the 

Colonial Bank in Englewood was selected by the city for their new bank. 
Bonita Hutcheson presented a bill for copies $2.00 for March minutes which were 

approved. 
Charlotte Herman paid dues for one year. 
 
 Correspondence: The State lottery will have a drawing for all 501 (c) (3) organizations.  

See exhibit B. 
A family history was received from Juanita Vigil, 3670 S Irving.  Bonita volunteered to 

contact Juanita and fill out the history with more information. 
A letter was recieved from Barbara Mitoff (nee Banes), who has a calendar from D & D 

Auto Body in Sheridan, dated 1913.  Bonita will also follow up on this information. 
 

Meeting:  The next meeting will be held in the High School Commons for the Family 
Resources event on April 28, 2003 from 5:45 to 8:00 pm.  At 5:45 chile, hotdogs, and chile dogs 
will be served. Booths and tables will be in the gym.  Look for the Sheridan Historical sign. We will 
hold our meeting there, while telling people about our Society. 

 
Adjournment:  There being no further business the meeting was adjourned at 8:35 p.m. 

The May meeting will be the 27th because of the Memorial Day Holiday. 


